
 

 
 

City of Phoenix 
OFFICE OF THE CITY ENGINEER 

DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
200 W. Washington Street, 5th Floor 

Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 
 
 

PAVEMENT RESTORATION CONSTRUCTION ADMINISTRATION AND 
INSPECTION SERVICES 

 
PROJECT NUMBER 8423600000 

 
NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 

 
FEBRUARY 20, 2024 

 
 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above referenced 
project. 
 
The City of Phoenix is seeking a qualified consulting firm to provide Construction Administration 
and Inspection services in support of the Pavement Restoration Job Order Contract Program. 
 
Statement of Qualifications are due on February 23, 2024 by 12:00 p.m. (Phoenix Time). 
 
As a reminder please email the SOQ to julie.b.smith@phoenix.gov. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 
 
 
 
Julie B. Smith 
Contracts Specialist II 
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 
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